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March 15, 2021 

 
 

To: Parks, Recreation & Forestry Board (PRFB) 

 

RE: PRFB Agenda Item - Approve the purchase of a 2022  Ford F750 Arbortech Chipper Truck 

 

This request is for the final approval to purchase a 2022 Ford F750 chipper truck from 

Arbortech, of Wooster, OH in the amount of $91,322.63. The replacement truck has a 19.5 

cubic yard capacity.     This truck is replacing a 2006 Ford F450 with a 12-14 cubic yard 

capacity and is used primarily for pulling a brush chipper and hauling the chips produced 

from pruning and removal operations. The new truck body will have a removeable roof, 

thus increasing its versatility. Arbortech was the only chipper body manufacturer that was 

able to meet our specifications. This was approved in the 2021 CIP Fleet Budget. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Melissa Lipska 

Melissa Lipska 

Parks & Forestry Operations Manager 
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